

Summer 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

If your child will be taking up one of the following places in our Nursery from September, please ensure that you have provided the school office with the relevant code **before 31**st **August 2024.**

- 15 hour 2-year-old place for working families,
- 15 hour 2 year place for families with government support,
- 30 hour 3-4-year-old place for working families

Any codes after this date will not be accepted and your child will not be able to take up the free entitlement for additional hours. Please ensure that your code is sent to: dturner@brentfield.brent.sch.uk.

Please go to www.gov.uk/chilcarechoices for further details.

Thank you for your support.

Kind regards,

Admin Team

Brentfield Primary School 41-43 Meadow Garth London NW10 OSL